
Good morning 
 
I have only learned of this proposal this morning, and submissions close today. 
 
I wish to have it recorded that I strenuously oppose this proposal as an owner and operator of an 
AM frequency. The frequency is very important as part of our MOU with MCDEM to reach remote 
river valleys in the Bay of Plenty that FM can’t reach. 
 
My primary objection relates to the increased interference that  will be caused to our signal should 
this proposal be enacted. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
Glenn Smith  
 
GLENN SMITH, MNZM | MANAGING DIRECTOR | RADIO BAY OF PLENTY LIMITED | 267 THE STRAND, WHAKATANE | 
PHONE 07 308 6239 (ext 151) | MOBILE 021 244 9825 
 

 

 
 
 


